
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The Early Years Pupil Premium 
 
From April 2015, nurseries, schools, childminders and other childcare providers have been 
able to claim extra funding through the Early Years Pupil Premium to support children’s 
development, learning and care. We wanted to write to you to explain what the Early Years 
Pupil Premium is, explain who is eligible for this funding and, importantly, to ask you to 
apply so that we as a provider can claim the extra funding. 
 
National data and research tells us that children eligible for free school meals tend to do 
less well, for example in 2014, 45% of children eligible for free school meals achieved the 
expected level at the end of the early years foundation stage compared with 64% of other 
children.  The Early Years Pupil Premium will provide us with extra funding to close this 
gap.  
 
We are able to claim £302 a year for each child which could make a significant difference to 
us. We can use the extra funding in any way we choose to improve the quality of the early 
years education that we provide for your child. This could include, for example, additional 
training for our staff on early language, investing in partnership working with our colleagues 
in the area to further our expertise or supporting our staff in working on specialised areas 
such as speech and language.  
 
It is well documented that high quality early education can influence how well a child does 
at both primary and secondary school so we do want to make the most of this additional 
funding. You may be aware if you have older children that a pupil premium has been 
available for school-age children and it has proved to have given a real boost to the children 
receiving the funding.  We want to do the same for our early years children entitled to this 
funding. 
 
Therefore we ask that ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS fill in the attached form below, or we 
can do this for you if you tick the “Do you wish us to apply for Pupil Premium on your behalf” 
on the On-Line Pupil Data Collection form. This will allow us to claim the additional Early 
Years Pupil Premium. 
 
If you have any questions, please email – admin@lodgefarn.herts.sch.uk. 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
Helen Turner 
Headteacher 

 
“Learning in mind, community at heart” 

Lodge Farm Primary School 
Mobbsbury Way 

Stevenage 
Herts   

SG2 0HR 
 

Tel: 01438 236600     
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